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VIPD Reminds the Public that Permits are Required for Parades,  

Marches or Rallies 

U.S. Virgin Islands – The Virgin Islands Police Department wishes to advise any groups or 

organizations planning to hold any parades, marches, or rallies will be required to secure an 

approved permit from the department. 

We thank you for your cooperation. 

For more information, please call the Chief’s Office at (340)774-2211 on St. Thomas or 

(340)778-2211 on St. Croix. 
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